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From: Steve Morris
To: Whitney, Andrew
Subject: permit application for apn 516-151-019
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2025 10:17:11 AM

as we are the new owners of this property and were unaware of said permit application.we
wish to withdraw the the application at this time.
thank you
steve morris (2\8\25)
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